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FOI ref no:   SCO/FOI/025/2023 

Date:  27 July 2023      

Dear Applicant, 

Freedom of Information request: reference SCO/FOI/025/2023 first notified to us by email on 14 

July 2023 

 

I wanted to ask for data, between 2019 and 2022/23 for  

 

If the accounts were published in those years  

Number of people who inspected the accounts in the time periods each year.  

Number of requests/questions asked, and what they were/what areas they covered  

Number of objections raised, and what they were.  

Any FOI requests relating to the accounts or finances (with the phrase ‘accounts’ of ‘inspection or 

statement of accounts’)  

Any changes made to the accounts as a result.  

 

Staffordshire Commissioner’s Office response to your enquiry is as follows:  
  
Please find below a link to the Commissioner’s website which has the accounts published from 2012. 
Please note that the published accounts are still in draft for 2021/22 and 2022/23 
 
https://staffordshire-pfcc.gov.uk/transparency/finance/budget/ 
 
For the remainder of your questions I can confirm a nil response. 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal 

review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of this 

email and should be addressed to: 

Compliance Manager 

Staffordshire Commissioner’s Office 

Block 9, Staffordshire Police HQ 

Stafford 

ST18 0YY 

Or emailed to: FOI.PFCC@staffordshire-pfcc.gov.uk.  

Please remember to quote the reference number in any future communications.  

Yours sincerely 

Freedom of Information Decision Maker 
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